
 

Dear Multi-Age Families --   
 
This is the beginning of the 7th week of “Learning at Home” and 
the beginning of “Phase III” of the Brunswick School 
Department’s plan for distance learning.  We hope that 
familiarity with the “new normal” as well as increasing sunshine 
and temperatures mean that your stress levels about schooling 
for your children are a bit lower.  Remember, we’re all in this together and we are 
here to help! 
  
Phase III?  What’s the same? 

● Caring for the physical and emotional needs of you and your children first 
● Contacting us for help and support 
● A Home Learning Plan every week  (This looks like a calendar with learning 

activities for each subject area and week day.)  
● District goals for children to engage and practice   

 
Phase III?  What’s different? 

● District laptops loaned to families means almost everyone has a little bit of 
virtual access to class (If you still need a device please call the technology 
department at 319-1990 for an appointment.)  

● District goal for each teacher to connect with their classroom every day -- 
group Zoom meeting, online story, Seesaw or Class Dojo “assignment”,  class 
message, etc. 

● District goal for each teacher to connect with each student each week -- 
personal email exchange, feedback on an online assignment, small group or 
one-on-one zoom, phone call, etc. 

● Multi-Age goal to connect the Home Learning Plan and digital learning 
opportunities  (The Home Learning Plan can be used independently, however 
it is strengthened by and connected to digital opportunities for learning. 
Please consider connecting  to Seesaw for Mrs. Erb, Ms. Lowe, and Mrs. 
Stinson and to Class Dojo for Mr. Funderburk​.) 

Be well! 

The Multi-Age Team 
 

  engagement ​in learning 
practice​ with skills 
connection​ with the school community 
security​ of teacher support 


